
 

Joe Lonardo Riding 

Academy Scholarship 
Sponsored by  

Wilkins Harley-Davidson, 

Central Vermont H.O.G,  

Champlain Valley H.O.G. 

 

 

 

The Joe Lonardo Riding Academy Memorial Scholarship was created in memory of a 

fellow rider who was sadly stricken with ALS also known as Lou Gehrig's disease.  Joe's passion, 

enthusiasm and devotion for riding was exceptional as was his friendship to those around him. Joe 

was a very active and involved member of the Harley Owners Group (H.O.G.) who enjoyed being 

a big part of the Harley-Davidson community in Vermont and Rhode Island.                           

 

This Riding Academy scholarship honors the passion Joe had for riding.  In a paragraph or two, 

explain what a motorcycle endorsement would mean to you.  Include your name and telephone 

number, and submit by May 27, 2022 to director@centralvermonthog.com.  

 

 
 
 

mailto:director@centralvermonthog.com

